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Since its inception, Joule Duquesne Kline Law School’s Energy & Environmental Law 

Journal has served as a forum for both students and outside professionals to discuss legal ideas 

related to energy and environmental law, as its mission is to facilitate written work that insightfully 

inspires the local, state, and national community. In accordance with this, Joule collaborated with 

the students of Professor Dana Neacşu's Climate Change Law classes from both the Spring of 2023 

and Spring of 2024. Students of this class were assigned the task of writing an article on important 

contemporary environmental topics, with climate change law being the particular focus. Joule is 

pleased to offer these students a platform to share their research and ideas addressing climate 

change and the environmental regulations.1   

Joule aims to be a valuable and important resource in the community for understanding 

energy and environmental law in Pennsylvania, the United States, and around the globe. Through 

this intentional collaboration, it not only presents an opportunity for reflection on the rapidly 

changing landscape of environmental issues facing the planet, but it also allows the original hard 

work of law students to be highlighted in the hopes that their insight will inspire others. Joule 

thanks and appreciates its readers for their interest in and attention to the topics discussed in the 

following articles.   

 
1 Although Joule is providing a platform for Professor Neacşu’s Spring 2023 and 2024 Climate Change Law classes 

students’ articles, the following collection of articles are independent from Joule and do not reflect the beliefs, 

opinions, or ideas of Joule.   


